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PUBLIC QUESTION 1  
 
QUESTION TO COUNTY COUNCILLOR LYNDA THORNE 
(CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING AND COMMUNITIES) 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION FROM DAVE HANN 
 
 
What consultation with local residents and business been 
carried out prior to the opening of the drop in centre at the old 
transport club on Tudor Street?  
 
 
 

 


